
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
LAKE TOWNSHIP  

1380 Michelson Rd, Houghton Lake, Michigan 
The Lake Township Public Hearing on the township budget for fiscal year 2023-2024 will be held 
immediately following the regular meeting of the Lake Township Board on Tuesday, March 14, 2023, at 

7:00 p.m. The meetings are held at the Lake Township Hall.  The property tax millage rate 
proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be subject of this 
hearing.  Copies of the budget are available for inspection after February 23, 2023 at the Lake 

Township Hall, 1380 Michelson Road, Houghton Lake, MI 48629. Comments may include those 
submitted in writing, email or received during public comment at the time of the public hearing. 
Necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services will be provided to individuals with disabilities wishing 
to attend the meeting upon five business days notice to the Lake Township Clerk, 1380 Michelson Road, 
Houghton Lake, Michigan 48629, 989-202-4684. 
 

 


